
From: Ginger Blackman  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 6:41 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: NH Saves program 
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I am writing to you as a taxpayer, property owner and voter in New Hampshire. I am definitely in 
support of NH Saves Program in Docket 23-068.  
Over the many years that the program was operating, I have seen first hand 6 different neighbors 
receive support from the program, resulting in saving money on their energy needs. I also have heard of 
many other such “success” stories in helping households and businesses “tighten up” their houses and 
buildings weather wise, which in turn has saved them money by lowering their energy consumption.  
Furthermore, lowering energy demand results in less pollution being emitted into the air, making for a 
healthier state. 
NH Saves provides a win- win situation, and most definitely should be continued if we truly care about 
the welfare of our people. 
 
Thank you for your thoughtful consideration on such an important topic. 
 
Ginger Riege-Blackman 
 


